
THE EYE 

SITE 
Doctors of Optometry 

Nancy R. Dietz, O.D. 

Brett A. Dietz, O.D. 

Glasses Contact Lenses 

Eye Diseases 

 
GRANVILLE OFFICE 

114 North Galway Drive 

Granville, Ohio 43023 

Phone (740) 587-4970 

 
MILLERSPORT OFFICE 

12464 Lancaster Street 

P.O. Box 421 

Millersport, Ohio 43046 

Phone (740) 467-2525 

wwwTheEyeSite.net 

6…..Ladies Section—pizza 

party—election of officers 

7…..SPAGHETTI  

DINNER (curbside only 

possibly outside dining) 

13…..Trustee Meeting 

21….WALT’S NOODLE 

DINNER (curbside only 

possibly outside dining) 

J. Gerard Swank 
ATTORNEY AT LAW 

 

 

SWANK LAW OFFICE 
A Legal Professional Association 

 

21 East Church Street 

Newark, OH   43055 
 

740.345.1040 

 

Newark:  (740) 345-9864 

Heath:  (740) 522-1010 

www.hendersonvanatta.com 

 Jack’s Septic, LLC 

Septic Tank Cleaning and  
Construction 

 

274 South Sixth Street 
Newark, OH 43055 

 
740.366.3255 

800.395.5784 
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A Note from our President 
Hey Everyone, I hope all is well.  It looks like Spring may be springing!  We can get outside & blow off some dust.  I hope everyone who 

chooses to, are getting their COVID  vaccinations.  I’m so excited & proud to tell our members that the club renovation is moving full 

speed ahead!  Thanks to many members & trustees, this is happening as we speak: 

We will be having a grand re-opening when finished.  We can’t wait to see everyone.  The April 7 Spaghetti Dinner and April 21 Walt’s 

Noodle Dinner will most likely be curbside and outdoor eating only due to the floor renovation.  There will be no Executive or Business 

Meeting April 14.  The Trustee Meeting will be held as scheduled, April 13.  The March Spaghetti Dinner (curbside) went fantastic.  The 

first time we have sold out!  I am so proud to represent our fantastic group of members!  Great things are coming!  I want to thank Deb 

Jackson in our Southern Command for keeping me on track—and members informed.  Until we can raise our glasses together, “Ein 

Prosit!”     Your President,    Mike     

Ladies Section  by Suzie Heckmann 
We had a group of 10 EAT OUT at Olive Garden in March. Ten was 
the limit that Olive Garden would allow at a table. Great to get to-
gether after such a long time. And thanks to Carol Yost for doing the 
calling. 
Tuesday, April 6, 2021 - - Election of Officers at the Club at 6:30 p.m. 
Pizza party! 
Tuesday, May 4 - - Mother's Day Banquet prepared and served by 
our Trustees - - Please call Carol Yost if you are planning to attend. 
Carol's numbers are: (740) 366-1571 or cell: (614) 406-4538. 
Dues are due May, 2021 - $5.00 per year sent to Marilyn Krebs, 
treasurer. 
Stay safe and healthy!  
 
Our thoughts and prayers for the Scarrett family following the pass-
ing of Jim Scarrett  March 11 in Cape Coral Florida. 
Please keep Jerry & Marilyn Krebs in your thoughts and prayers as 
Jerry has had an amputation surgery. 

 
Can Collection by Marlene Werner 
Don Miller from the singers collects aluminum cans as a fundraiser 
on behalf of the singers.  He is willing to take any aluminum cans 
that anyone wants to save, but you will need to make contact di-
rectly with him.  We can no longer just drop the cans off at the Club 
Please make sure to contact Don directly for pickup. Please call or 
text Don Miller at 740-403-1709. 

 New paint and scheme for interior of entire club-

house, restrooms, bar area & back storage room 

 New vinyl plank flooring throughout entire club 

 New ceiling panels in clubhouse  Total bar makeover 

 New chairs & some new tables  Adding gravel to back parking lot 

 Added 2nd lane to the main entrance road  New lighted sign @ entrance weather permitting 

 Re-do outdoor sound system  Possibly new outdoor chairs if money is available 

 Moving dumpster  Building an enclosure for dumpster 

mailto:NewarkMaennerchor.com

